
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons 
with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city 
of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the 
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024 

 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Public Facilities Committee on Wednesday, January 17, 2024 
at 7:00 PM. To view this meeting please use the following Zoom link: https://newtonma-
gov.zoom.us/j/82271745588. For more information on the meeting please use the following link: 
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/city-clerk/city-council/council-standing-
committees/public-facilities-committee  
 
 Request for water main extension and main drain extension, and granting of 

water easement and main drain easement in Chapin Road  
 EVERETT M. BROOKS CO. is petitioning on behalf of the property owners for the 

extension of the City’s water main and main drain on Chapin Road, and 
associated easements, which is required as part of the approved subdivision 
Certificate of Action.  
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